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June 27, 2025 
 
 
Ron Hickman 
Climax Molybdenum Company 
P.O. Box 68 
Empire, CO  80438 
 
Re: Henderson Mine – File No. M-1977-342 
 Annual Water Monitoring Report Acceptance 
 
Dear Mr. Hickman,  
 
On May 30, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received the annual Water 
Monitoring Report for the Henderson Operations.  
  
In accordance with Section 7.1 of the Henderson Operations Groundwater Management Plan (GWMP) 
approved on July 25, 2012, as Technical Revision 16, the operator is required to sample monitoring 
locations at the Henderson Mine and Mill on a triannual basis and submit all monitoring data to the 
Division with the annual report. The Division reviewed and accepts the 2024 water monitoring data 
submitted. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at nikie.gagnon@state.co.us or (720)527-1640. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nikie Gagnon 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc:  Jared Ebert, DRMS 


